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HILLBOROUGH INFANT
SCHOOL COUNCIL

2" FEBRUARY 2016

Dear Luton Borough Council,
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Our Year 1 friends recentlg went on a walk near our schoolfor

their topic work on Houses and Homes. QOur teachers had to

change the planned route as there was so much rubbish and dog
mess and cars in their way!

Please can you make the people put their rubbish in the bins and
park their cars on the road? We couldn’t even get passed some of
them. We have sent you some of the photos we took along the
way to show you.The council could give someone a job to go
around telling people to use their bins, or the tip, or to recycle.

We really want to tell you that Luton could be beautiful. But not
if people are gomg to be allowed to do tlus1
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